Vivian Kimball

From: Wierbonics, Michael S CIV USARMY CENAE (US) <Michael.S.Wierbonics@usace.army.mil>
Sent: 20 Nov 2018 11:02 AM

To: Kimball, Vivian

Cc: Bartone, Denise M

Subject: [External] NAE-2017-01406 Sudbury-Hudson

Importance: High

Vivian,

The Corps has reviewed the Eversource Energy Sudbury-Hudson Transmission Reliability
Project "USACE Area Plans" dated "11/1/2018".

This email serves as our concurrence with the permit areas outlined on the above-
referenced plans. Please note, however; as discussed on the phone with you, the Corps
assumes that all erosion control barriers associated with the project will not be located
within wetlands.

Contact me with any questsions.

Thanks,
Mike

Michael Wierbonics

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers New England District Regulatory Division
Phone: (978)318-8723

michael.s.wierbonics@usace.army.mil



